

Re: Letter of support needed for program change of ECE major

1 message

Kristin Hadley kristinhadley@weber.edu To: Wei Qiu weigiu@weber.edu

Mon, Feb 2, 2015 at 2:00 PM

I support the change to the ECE major with the allowance of using ART 1030 as both a gen ed requirement and a support course.

On Wed, Jan 28, 2015 at 3:51 PM, Wei Qiu <weiqiu@weber.edu> wrote:

Hi Paul and Kristin.

University Curriculum Committee met today to review our program change proposals. They felt that our Early Childhood Education students have too many credits. The program change proposal for the ECE Program cannot be approved without making the recommended change (see change in the attachment). Here is what they recommended us to change:

Among support courses of ECE program, they recommend that ART 1030 become double-dipping, meeting both general education requirement and fine arts support course. Because the change would affect both ECE and Elementary Education Programs, they ask for a letter of support from both department chairs.

I hope I explained clearly. Let me know if you have questions. Thanks a lot for your support!

At least one course from the following:

- · ART 1030 CA Studio Art for the Non-Art Major Credits: (3)*
- EDUC 3430 Creative Processes in the Elementary School Credits: (3)
- DANC 3640 Teaching Creative Dance in the Elementary School Credits: (2)
- MUSC 3824 Music for Elementary Teachers Credits: (4)
- THEA 4603 Creative Drama Credits: (3)

Note:

* May not be used as both a support course and to fulfill a general education requirement

Wei Qiu, Ph.D., Associate Professor Department of Child and Family Studies Weber State University 1351 Edvalson St Dept 1301 Ogden, UT 84408 801-626-7386 Weber State University Ogden, UT

